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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-January 23, 2019
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, January 23, 2019. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Michelle Russell, Michelle Buehler, Autumn Jones, Kristi Lynch, Josh Cowley, Tammy Beasley, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Logsdon, Rachel Johnson, and Debby Meadows Stroud. Latonia Wimberly was absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 19-040 -ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adopt the agenda for the January meeting. 
ORDER # 19-041- APPROVAL OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the minutes of the December meeting.
ORDER # 19-042– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the December bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the December bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Ana Riggs, Kayla Doyle, Mary Richardson and Shanae Thompson were visitors at the January meeting. 
ORDER #19-043-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the 2nd reading of the December meeting minutes.
Ana Riggs and Kayla Doyle represented the social studies department. They reported how the department is incorporating technology in the classroom by using Chrome books and virtual reality goggles. A sample of the student created newspaper was distributed as well as a lawmaking simulation packet. 
Shanae Thompson and Mary Richardson represented the math department. Changes at the 9th grade level included more CCR classes and the ALEKS program. More training is needed for teachers in order for the program to be more successful. Financial Lit classes have had several guest speakers presenting real stuff for students to grasp.
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT –Mrs. Corder discussed the new graduation requirements. A handout was distributed with much discussion with the council members. The new requirements were discussed with the teachers at the January PLD. The changes will affect current 7th and 8th graders. ACT for all juniors will be on March 12.
INFORMATION ITEMS;
· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list.
· Intervention Committee minutes were included in the packets. NH teachers on the committee will visit JH in order to observe their intervention program. 
· Student accident report was included in the SBDM packets.

ORDER #19-044-APPROVAL OF THE AMENDED SBDM POLICIES-The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the amended SBDM student support services policies
NEW BUSINESS: No new business was discussed at the January meeting.
ORDER # 19-045-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Darryl Murray to adjourn the meeting.

_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman

